LINCOLNSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
(BICKER - ING DROVE)
(30MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025

STATEMENT OF REASONS

e When comparing the conditions to the current speed limit policy, a 30mph

speed limit is recommended.

e Therefore, in accordance with the County Councils Speed Limit Policy, it is

proposed to introduce a 30mph speed limit as per the schedule to the Order.

e The Chief Constable, Bicker Parish Council and South Holland District

Council have been consulted, along with other local groups/companies.

The County Councils Speed Limit Policy can be found on our website:
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/directory-record/61713/speed-limit-policy




